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STATEMENT FROM THE PREMIER 

Few people have put the pain, the suffering, the hope and the pride of Aboriginal people into words like Archie 
Roach. 

His music is remarkable because it tells a remarkable story. 

His own story. 

When Took The Children Away was performed for the first time it was met with a stunned silence before the 
raucous applause. 

And it would go on to become the first song to ever be recognised with a Human Rights Achievement Award. 
 
He'd release five more albums, poetry, a children's book and his own memoir. 

But his impact on our state, and our country is so much greater than the sum of his words. 

The proud Gunditjmara (Kirra Whurrong/Djab Wurrung) and Bundjalung man never stopped fighting for the Stolen 
Generations to be heard, and listened to. 

And with Ruby he helped countless Aboriginal children avoid the path he followed as a young man. 

Archie changed lives. 

And he changed our state. 

To Amos, Eban, Kriss, Arthur, Terrence and the whole Roach family – you are in our hearts and our thoughts. 
 
Vale Archie. 


